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ICC met on December 9th.  PSRC provided a summary of proposed funding updates and shared the 
Project Delivery Tracking report.  PSRC announced that our region met our annual targets and provided 
some information on the 2024 Funding Competition.  The final draft of the 2023 Regional Transportation 
Priority List was shared and reviewed, and will be finalized for use with the State Legislature and Federal 
delegation.  There were two applications for the Snohomish County Local Public Works Assistance Fund 
Loan.  A motion was made to move forward with the two projects, it was seconded and approved by ICC 
members.  Details of the two projects are below: 
 
City of Mountlake Terrace: 
Applied for $565,962   
Project name: 216th St SW & 48th Ave W SRTS 

• 90 feet of new 12 inch water line tying into the existing 16 inch water main  
• New 12 inch storm conveyance system to replace the existing open ditches that will be filled in 
for the sidewalks.  
• Raise the north side of the intersection approximately 1 foot to provide an ADA compliant 
crossing  
• Construct a Gravity block Retaining wall to facilitate the new sidewalks north of the 
intersection  
• Construct 4 new curb bulbouts, including 8 perpendicular curb ramps  
• Construct approximately 550 square yards of new and replaced sidewalks  
• Full depth replacement of failing pavement within the project limits.   
• RRFB for north crosswalk across 48th Ave W  
• 2 Radar Speed Feedback Signs approaching the intersection from the north and the south 

 
City of Stanwood 
Applied for $1,000,000   
Project Name: Viking Way Phase 2 

This project is the second and final phase of a larger 90th Avenue Extension and Viking Way. This 
project received funding from the Puget Sound Regional Council RTCC program for engineering, 
right of way, and construction. The completed project will add a continuous road, curb and 
gutter, sidewalk, and drainage connecting 92nd Ave NW and 88th Ave NW providing an 
additional method of East/West travel through Stanwood. The addition will also correct an 
existing misalignment of the QFC grocery store parking lot and the Port Susan Marketplace. 

 


